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August 23, 2016 
 
Dear Chapel Haven Family and Friends: 
 
As the summer of 2016 comes to a close, it’s time to mark your calendars for our Annual Bowl-a-
thon October 15, 2016. Grab your bowling ball and shoes (or just observe) and join friends and 
family at Amity Lanes.  The day will be great fun with bowling from 1:00 to 4:00, followed by the 
barbecue (opportunity to experience our new and improved courtyard) and dance.  It’s always an 
enjoyable day and affords us the opportunity to refresh old friendships and develop new ones.  
 
It is an exciting time at Chapel Haven.  All the talk seems to be concentrated on the future 
developments that are truly amazing.  However, we need to continue to maintain our support for 
annual events to keep things running smoothly.  Please consider participating in the following ways: 
 

! Make a monetary donation by sending a check made payable to Chapel Haven 
indicating Bowl-a-thon in the memo.  While all contributions are appreciated, donors 
will be recognized for these three levels of contribution.  
                  

   Strike Level - $5,000 or more 
                Spare Level - $3,000 -$4,999 
                Split Level - $1,000 - $2,999 
 

! Bowl in the event.  We ask that you register in advance.  Enclosed is the registration 
form.  Please complete and return with your minimum donation of $60. 
 

! Donate to our raffle in the form of merchandise items, as well as gift cards for 
products, services and restaurants. Send items to Chapel Haven to the attention of 
Mike Verzella. 

 
Donors who contribute to the Strike, Spare or Split Levels will be eligible to have their names 
displayed on our Donor Board at the Bowl-a-thon on October 15, 2016. 
 
Your contributions will be used to continue our support for the David Poole Scholarship Fund.  We 
are also planning to use some of the funds to begin a new tradition of bringing the Chapel Haven 
Community together with monthly special events.   
 
If you have any questions about the Bowl-a-Thon, please contact Mike Verzella at 203-397-1714 ext. 
129 or via email mverzell@chapelhaven.org. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on October 15th.  With your help, we can make this year’s Bowl-a-thon 
a truly successful event.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelley Hartz and Mary Doherty, Co-Chairs 

                 


